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From: noreply@das.ohio.gov <noreply@das.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 11:14 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: New submission for OPSB File a Comment.
 
 

There is a new submission for OPSB File a
Comment.

Would you
like to
remain

anonymous?

No

Contact
Name:

Randi Pokladnik

Address: 86200 Tappan Highland Road

City: Uhrichsville

State Ohio

Zip/Postal
Code:

44683

Email randi.pokladnik@gmail.com

Phone
Number

(740) 922-5212

Preferred
Method of
Contact:

Docketing
Case

Number:

22-549-EL-BGN

Project
Name:

Oak Run Solar Project
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Enter your
Comment

or
Complaint:

I’m throwing my support behind this Oak Run Solar Project as
someone who desires local economic development and jobs
growth. Our community could use a bump in business, and this
project will do just that. The shot in the arm to local businesses
that we’re looking at here is significant: over $83.4 million
expected in new local earnings during construction! And that’s
on top of the tax revenue that will come into the county. We’re
going to see good-paying blue-collar jobs from this project, from
excavators and construction workers to electricians and
linemen, enabling more spending in the community on food,
retail, and more. That activity keeps local folks working and
earning money. We can’t afford to let an opportunity like that get
away from us. When you put up a sign that says closed for
business and put a stop to new development, a community
starts to stagnate and decline.  This is a good project. I’d like to
see the board approve it. We need more renewable energy in
Ohio, not more planet killing fossil fuel!  Thank you.  Dr. Randi
Pokladnik
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